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Comments: I object to the use of the Turkey Tracks Shooting Range. The loud noise of gunfire from the range

can be heard from my property and startles my children, livestock, and pets. There have also been numerous

fires, 9 over the last year, including the December 8th fire. The threat of fires is made worse by both the drought

conditions in the Westcreek area and the high winds we have recently been experiencing throughout the valley. It

is my wish that the Turkey Tracks Shooting Range would close because of the danger to property and to human

lives, and because of the potential liability to USDA Forest Service.


